
FALL LEAF PICK UP 
 

  
   

 As autumn approaches, Bountiful City crews will be 
looking for leaves to pick up from your park strip.  If 
possible, please bag your leaves so they won’t be blown 
away.  There is no need to call the City to schedule a pick up 
unless the leaves/bags have been set out for a week or more.  
This is an extra service the City provides until the trucks 
need to be made ready to plow for our winter storms.   

  

 


